ONONDAGA COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS

MINUTES OF MEETING BETWEEN COMMISSIONERS DUSTIN M CZARNY and MICHELE L SARDO

Tuesday, February 04, 2020

It is the policy of the Board of Elections that:

- All absentee ballots are mailed if time is allowed.
- Any person or agent will be limited to five ballots per election.
- Absentee applications/ballots will not be given out together more than one (1) week before a Primary or General Election

Dustin M Czarny

Commissioner (D)

Onondaga County Board of Elections

Michle 33d

Michele L Sardo

Commissioner (R)

Onondaga County Board of Elections